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Question/Comment  

I'm excited & supportive of a recreation-wellness center for Livingston. I’m also very 

appreciative to all the people who work tirelessly on this effort to provide clear information to 

our community. I acknowledge that there are many many challenges and obstacles to overcome 

to pull this off. Thank you. 

All of the propose sites have their pros and cons. While I live on the south side of town and 

would enjoy the location convenience of the proposed Civic Center area, it is actually my last 

choice. As others have stated, it is a busy congested area with the schools and Sacajawea Park, it 

is in the floodplain, and the proposed new center would distract and change the tranquil subdued 

nature of the park and river bank. 

I think we can do better with one of the other locations.  

Washington School or the Katie Bonnell park seem the most centrally located, convenient, and 

accessible. We really have the momentum and funding available to make this happen. What a 

massive accomplishment that will be! I also like the idea to build the more basic center with the 

pool etc first, with plans in place for additional space and features. I'm someone who would like 

pickle ball courts eventually! 

I’m hopeful, that the next matter at hand, of upmost importance, will be an under or overpass at 

the railroad crossing. (a whole other big issue to tackle)  

Let’s make it safe and more convenient for everyone to access both sides of our busy and 

growing town.  

Thank you 

 


